
Judith Van Der Molen 
Member of Roehampton Club 

from 1969 to 2006 
 

 
 
 

It is with great sadness that we announce the death of Judith Van Der Molen 
who passed away on 8th April 2021 at the age of 94. 
 
Judith, a former Member, was born in the Netherlands and moved to 
London with her husband Sam and daughter Annette in 1965. She joined the 
Club in 1969 and left in 2006 to join her daughter in Holland.  
 
Roehampton Club became quickly a second home for Judith and she spent 
many happy hours enjoying the facilities. She was a very active Member and 
loved her golf and bridge. She was also very proud to be Ladies’ Golf Captain 
in 1988 and served many years as a Trustee on the Board. She also made 
many friends at the Club. She will be greatly missed by all who knew her.   
 
Our sincere condolences go to the Van Der Molen family at this sad time.  


